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IMPORTANT DATES 

Principal Crowle’s Corner……. 

Dear Morrow Patriot Families, 

 

As we continue “Learning and Accelerating to Excellence!” we are closely 

monitoring our student achievement data. We are seeing many areas of growth, of which 

we are immensely proud. We also notice that there are areas where improvements are 

needed. During the month of March and April, your children completed midyear 

assessments for Reading, Math, and Science. As always, please ensure they are getting 

enough sleep and arriving at school on time. Please have discussions with your children 

about the importance of giving their best effort in the classroom and on assessments as 

we utilize the information gathered from the data to develop instructional plans for our 

scholars. 

We are proud of the effort our Patriot Scholars put into their Middle of Year 

Assessments and all the growth they are showing. Our Scholars will be starting their 

standardized assessments in May, so please mark your calendar with the dates included 

in this letter. We also ask you to ensure that your child is getting adequate rest and is 

arriving at school on time so that they are well prepared to put forth their best effort on 

these assessments. The results of the assessments are utilized as the promotion criteria.  

 

We would like to thank those of you who continue to participate in our family events.  

It was amazing seeing so many of our families present to participate in our curriculum 

nights. We will continue to provide opportunities for you to be involved here at the 

school, and we highly encourage you to join us. Your involvement is essential for the 

success of your children!  

 

Parents and Guardians, we are asking for your assistance to help your child 

succeed in school by ensuring that they are attending school regularly and arriving on 

time. Start building this habit in elementary school so they learn right away that going to 

school on time, every day is important. Eventually good attendance will be a skill that 

will help them succeed in high school and college. When students arrive to school late 

and/or leave prior to our regular dismissal it disrupts the learning environment as a staff 

member must leave their regular assignment to escort your child to or from class. Please 

plan appointments after school hours. Students cannot be released after 1:30 p.m. for 

early dismissal. Identification is required when picking up students prior to regular 

dismissal.  

 
Your feedback is something we truly value here at Morrow. Our Stakeholder Survey is 

now available for you to take, and it will provide us with ways we can improve. It can 

be accessed by going to our school website at 

https://www.browardschools.com/morrow, and clicking on the Parent Survey link. 

Please do this as soon as possible because it will only be available in April. Please 

review the SAC Agenda for April 26, 2022, below and plan to attend. 

 

Thank you again for all that you are doing at home to support our Scholars. Please do  

not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions, suggestions, or concerns. 

 

Educationally yours, 

Dr. Crowle, Principal     
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

4/26 SAC/SAF Meeting @5:30pm 

4/28 Take Your Daughters and Sons to 

Work Day 

5/3 4th Quarter Interims Issued 

5/4-5/5 FSA ELA Grades 4-5 

5/5 -5/6 Grade 3 iReady AP3 to be utilized 

as a Promotion Criteria  

5/5-5/6 Grades 1 and 2 EOY Assessment  

5/9-5/19 Grade 3 Portfolio Additional 

Assessment for Promotion 

5/10-11 FSA Math Grades 3-5 

5/13 Math EOY Assessment Gr. K -5 

5/17-5/18 NGSSS Science Assessment Gr. 5 

5/18-5/20 ELA Benchmark Interim 4  

5/24 Grade 4 Everglades Field Trip 

5/24 SAC/SAF Meeting @5:30pm 

5/27 PK Awards @9:00 a.m.  

5/30 No School -Holiday  

5/31 K Awards @9:00 a.m.  

6/1 1st Gr. Awards @9:00 a.m.    

6/2 2nd Gr Awards @9:00 a.m.  

6/3 3rd Gr Awards @9:00 a.m.    

6/6 4th Gr Awards@9:00 a.m.  

6/7 Classroom EOY Celebrations 

6/8 5th Grade Awards 5:30 – 6:30 

6/9 Early Release -Last Day of School 

6/10 Employee Planning 

 

 

Please note that only two guests 

will be allowed for each child at the 

Grade Level Award Ceremonies. 

Guests must pre-register and tickets 

will be required for entrance to 

each Award Ceremony. The 

ceremonies will begin promptly at 

9:00 a.m. and guests will not be 

allowed after 9:15 a.m. If you have 

questions, please contact your 

child’s teacher, or call the school at  

754-322-7150 

https://www.browardschools.com/morrow


 


